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Comments: I am in favor of this proposal for e-bike access on Teton pass and the extended season access @

Munger and GV. I have been a member of this community for 35 years and have seen many changes. I was an

avid dirt biker and mountain biker for many years in this valley , as I got older my transition from full motorized to

pedal assist e-bikes was a no brainer. I believe it is very difficult to introduce a new user group to public land but

the fact that the impact of E- mountain biking is so minimal ( compared to horseback and dirt bike) to our existing

trail system I find that argument finished. Will it bring more people to the trails (of course) but that's inevitable,

argument finished? Maybe.. I believe that all the user groups of these areas can coexist and this will open up

miles of public land to those who appreciate and respect these special areas in an efficient and fun way. Thanks

You,

Kevin Brazell


